THE WHITBY SUNRISE
CLAUDIO “NICK” SORICHETTI
CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

August 31, 2016

Rose & John Ignagni
13 Polo Place
Scarborough, Ont
M1B 4T7

Dear Mr & Mrs Ignagni:

On behalf of The Whitby Sunrise Claudio “Nick” Sorichetti Charitable Foundation,
we would like to recognize a donation from Pete and Cheryl Irvine received by us
in memory of your son John Jr.

It is donations like this that will help the Foundation to fulfil its objectives. Our
goal is to assist with youth educational programs, community projects, relief for
the disabled and those living in poverty. A simple gesture like this can go to such
things as helping an underprivileged child attend summer camp or assisting
community projects both locally and abroad. These are just a few examples of
what it may do.

| would also like to pass on my condolences on behalf of the Foundation.

Sincerely

David Sorichetti
President

79 Baldwin St. N. Brooklin, Ont. L1M 1B3




